
Hi  

Thank you for entering the Bluebell 10km/10 mile Trail Run on Sunday 23rd April 2017. 
 
The course is looking stunning and with the recent dry weather the bluebells should be 
in full bloom!    

 
Race details, maps and race numbers were posted to competitors this weekend by 
second class post so you should receive them by Wednesday/Thursday at the latest.  A 
further email will be sent out over the next few days, but always check our website and 
Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/RawEnergyPursuits)   

The event sold out quite a few weeks ago, so there will be no entries on the day (just in 
case you know someone who’s thinking of coming along).  If for any reason you don’t 
receive your race pack we can issue you with a new number on the day from the 
marquee behind the pub; please bring some ID or an online receipt. 

Car parking for 2017. It’s likely we’ll be using the field opposite The Fox pub / Race HQ. 
This’ll make arriving much easier than the Oval Race Track which we’ve used for the last 
couple of years.  Your race pack has directions for both car park options to cater for a 
sudden change in weather.  

See you next Sunday  

 
Team Raw Energy 
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